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First thing I would like to say is the Short sessions need to end. It’s turned into a ram through session of special
interests that is not in the best interests for Oregonians. SB 1530 cap & tax is going to cripple Oregon, what good
will come of this? NOTHING! Nothing good will come from this, period! Stop this madness and hurting
Oregonians. Our most vulnerable  fixed income retirees aren’t going to be able to absorb this, and what of the
families just trying to make ends meet? I believe this hasn’t been thought through throughly in just 24 hours! Stop
the madness and kill this thing!

Respectfully,

Michael Sumner
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